
 Tuesday November 29, 2017 a secret lodge member (Maureen 

Crocker) took the time, effort and resources to update the previous 

display at the entrance to our Lodge.  The original display box was a 

thank you from the Friends of Wareham Veterans for our 

participation during this past summer of the 5 day long visit of the 

Vietnam Moving Wall.  It was a beautiful arrangement that lasted 

until the frost came to join us for the winter season. 

 Not wanting the entrance to look uncared for, Maureen took 

time to bring some yuletide beauty for arriving guests to enjoy.  

Truly an example of what Elks do for Elks Pride ~ Thank you Moe 

and Merry Christmas to all!! 

Wareham-New Bedford Lodge #73 
Main Entrance for the Holidays 


